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Ecology received this letter via email from 207 individual members of the public, from February
28 through March 5, 2020.
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Washington’s Department of Ecology

RE: Zero out toxins in Washington's consumer products

Thank you for your excellent work in implementing the Safer Products for Washington Act, which will prevent 
harmful toxic chemicals from polluting our environment and threatening public health.

I support the list of priority products the Department of Ecology has identified for address. I would also request that 
it be expanded to include: toxic flame retardants in building materials; PFAS in upholstery, waxes/polishes, and 
children's clothing; and phthalates in personal care products and food packaging.

It's time we protect Washington's environment and public health chemicals by banning the use of these chemicals in 
products we are exposed to every day.

Sincerely,

[207 Community Members]
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